Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Adrian Baker <abaker@ltenv.com>

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 3:47 PM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Ashley Ager

Subject: Urgent Backfill request/Closure Request PLU #279 Flow Line/2RP-4624
Attachments: Closure Request_PLU #279 Flow Line_2RP-4624.pdf; Final_C141_2RP-4624.pdf
Importance: High

Crystal and Mike,

Please see the attached closure request reporting remediation and sampling activities for a recent release at the PLU
#279 Flow Line/2RP-4624 for XTO Energy. XTO is requesting NMOCD approve backfill immediately for the PLU #279 flow
line site since the excavation area is located alongside an active oil field road. XTO excavated impacted soil and
laboratory results from confirmation soil samples indicated the impacted soil has been removed.

Can you please let me know if this request can be expedited?

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Kyle Littrell at XTO.

Thank You,

Adrian Baker
Project Geologist
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LT Environmental, Inc.

3300 North A Street, Building 1, #103
Midland , Texas 79705

(432) 704-5178 office

(432) 894-5641 cell

(432) 704-5179 fax

www.ltenv.com
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This message and any attached files are privileged, confidential, and intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you have received this by mistake, please let us
know by reply e-mail and delete it from your system; you may not copy, disclose, disseminate, use or rely upon its content for any use. E-mail transmissions
cannot be guaranteed to be secure, error-free, or free of viruses. The sender and LTE therefore do not accept liability for any of these described issues. The

b comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the author and not necessarily of LTE. Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.






